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If you’d like a copy of the submission, email 
sh6lowburnparking@nzta.govt.nz  
or write to the Senior Safety Engineer, NZTA, PO Box 5245, Dunedin 9058

After listening to feedback from 
recent consultation, the NZ Transport 
Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) is going 
ahead with its proposal to create  
no stopping areas on 1300 metres of 
SH6 at Lowburn near Cromwell to 
make it safer for everyone.
This change manages the impacts of 
increased roadside parking from the 
nearby Kiwi Water Park at Lake 
Dunstan, and the risk it poses on a 
rural highway. Safe off-road parking is 
now available for both Kiwi Water 
Park visitors and Lake Dunstan 
recreational users on LINZ land.
In reaching this decision we 
considered feedback, with the 
majority supporting the proposal, and 
NZTA plans to set a bylaw in 
accordance with the Land Transport 
Management Act 1998 by amending 
the NZTA Traffic Controls on State 
Highways Bylaws 2017.
No stopping areas on both sides of 
the highway as shown in the map will 
be in place by the end of June.
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